From: Naomi Schwartz

To: Jose Trevino
Date: December 07, 2011

Subject: FCC file number 0735-EX-ST-2011

Message:

File No. 0735-EX-ST-2011
Ref. 15626

Joe:

In reply to your e-mail to Ms. Naomi Schwartz dated December 6, 2011, this is to advise you that the
applicant has determined that it does not require grant from 9000-9200 MHz.

Accordingly, the applicant respectfully requests that the Commission process the application without
9000-9200 MHz, and the applicant respectfully requests that the Commission remove the FAA
coordination requirement as a result.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could advise if the Commission can remove 9000-9200 MHz from
the application, or if the applicant must remove 9000-9200 MHz itself.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Science Applications International Corporation



